
Experience relaxed dining at its very best with freshly 
prepared food in your own private dining room

We would like to welcome you to one of the area’s most exclusive venues. 
You and your guests can dine in our private dining area upstairs. 

Traditional and rustic comes as standard at Bayberry Hollow, alongside 
exceptional service and fantastic, locally sourced and freshly made food.



With a stunning vaulted ceiling, decorative chandeliers and traditional 
decor, our dining area provides a wonderful space for all sorts of social 
and corporate events.

The room benefits from an abundance of natural light, licensed bar with 
waitress service and a music system for the perfect background to your 
event. The layout is fully changeable to create the perfect seating 
arrangement.

Whatever the occasion, we have a package to su it



Private Dining, Baby Showers, Parties, Celebrations

Our superb room at Bayberry Hollow is perfect for all occasions, we pride 
ourselves on our flexibility and the exceptional private dining options for 
every kind of event.

We can cater for up to 30 guests in our upstairs dining area. If you choose 
your event outside of our daytime trading hours we can cater for up to 75 
guests across 3 dining areas (a minimum of 20 guests is required for all of 
our private dining options). 

Our chefs at BOur chefs at Bayberry Hollow have an excellent pedigree in hospitality- 
specialising in fresh and local produce, they have over 65 years combined 
experience. 

All waitresses will give the highest level of service and we will arrange a 
meeting with you before your event to help you plan every detail.









For all enquires please contact us on 01207 230580 
or by email at: online@bayberryhollow.co.uk

All bookings are allocated on a first come first serve basis. Provisional 
bookings are held for 7 dbookings are held for 7 days, to secure a booking a minimum deposit of 

£100 is due. All deposits are final and are non refundable or transferable. 
Dietary requirements must be confirmed 7 days prior to the event. Final 
numbers must also be confirmed 7 days prior to all events, a final invoice 
will be created once confirmed and can be settled in advance or on the 

event date. The final invoice will not include any extra drinks/food guests 
order on the event date, all extras are payable before your event finishes.



www.bayberryhollow.co.uk
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